
The University Park Neighborhood Association's Board and its Transportation Committee supports HB 3357 with the amendments 
supported by PBOT.  HB 3357 removes a provision in state law that requires sworn police officers to review all photo camera 
citations.  HB 3357 would allow traffic enforcement administrative staff to review these citations.  A shortage of police officers 
currently creates a bottleneck, limiting the expansion of the program. Allowing administrative staff to process the citations would free 
up police time for emergency response, and create a more efficient system that doesn't rely on police overtime. Please pass HB 
3357 as amended.


